
 

 

 
 
 

 

Medical & Dental Colleges’ Admission Test (MDCAT) 2018 
 

 

IMPORTANT PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Keeping in view the sanctity of Muharram ul Haram, the Government of the Punjab has 

decided to postpone the Medical & Dental Colleges’ Admission Test (MDCAT) 2018 

scheduled to be held on Sunday, 16th September, 2018. 

The MDCAT-2018 shall now be held on Sunday, 23rd September, 2018 at 10:00 AM. 

The Admittance Cards which have already been issued to the candidates shall remain 

valid and the candidates shall be eligible to appear in the test on the basis of these 

Admittance Cards.  All the other terms and conditions for the test shall remain the same. 
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